

Capt J A Farnes Contingent Commander Bromsgrove CCF BROMSGROVE SCHOOL
Worcester Road

Bromsgrove Worcester B61 7DU

Tel: 01527 579679

Email: jfarnes@bromsgrove-school.co.uk

January 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to inform you that we plan to open up some voluntary activities for members of the CCF to keep them engaged with the Contingent.

The Combined Cadet Force (CCF) is generally an outdoor group activity, which is taught to the pupils by a number of qualified staff. Although some of the usual sessions will not be able to be replicated at this time, I will endeavour to provide some CCF-based activities for those who wish to complete them at home.

Some of the life skills that we aim to teach through the CCF are resilience, self-discipline and the ability to adapt to different situations, I hope that these skills have and will continue to keep the pupils strong during this time.

Over the coming weeks, I will send activities directly to your child's School email address, so please remind them to check their account regularly. There will be a mixture of new activities to learn and other sessions will be more involved. As an incentive, we will be giving out prizes when we return to School.

I will be available via my School email address if any of the pupils have questions about the CCF or other related matters. I can also make myself available on Zoom during CCF time for further questions or advice.

I thank you all for your continued support and I look forward to seeing your child on their return to School. If you have any queries regarding the CCF, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Capt J A Farnes Bromsgrove School CCF